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Atkins' Physical Chemistry, 11/E
Atkins' Physical Chemistry is widely acknowledged by students and lecturers around the 
globe to be the textbook of choice for studying physical chemistry. This International 
Edition has been carefully developed to provide the information, explanation, and guidance 
you need to master the subject. Organized into discrete Topics to break down the material, 
and grouped into overarching Focuses to show the bigger picture, the international edition 
of Atkins' Physical Chemistry is closely matched to the needs of both lecturers and 
students. Extensive mathematical support includes 'Chemist's toolkits', which provide 
students with succinct reminders of mathematical concepts and techniques, and detailed 
annotations of mathematical derivations, broken into clear steps with signposted 'physical 
interpretation' sections. Learning features thrughout the text, such as checklists of key 
concepts at the end of each focus, further support students in their study of the subject. 
The combination of the broad coverage, with the flexible and digestible structure, and use 
of learning features makes this international edition of Atkins' Physical Chemistry the 
textbook of choice for studying physical chemistry.

Other Books
Get a Man, Keep a Man, So the “BIG QUESTION” has been popped and you’re 
contemplating on your glorious walk down the aisle with all of the marital bliss to follow. 
While entwined in the whirlwinds of event planning, you hear a quieting in your soul, and 
then poses the “other big question” — Will we last? Often, ladies, it’s so easy to become 
enthralled by the “idea of marriage”. Finding that special someone to “sweep you off of 
your feet” becomes the goal and soon distorts the idea that matrimony is not just a 
gesture, but rather a journey to be embarked upon, and what’s more a “responsibility”. As 
time begins to age and the anticipation grows, PONDER NO MORE. Author, Shei Atkins has 
well written and laid out all of the effective tools you need to not only “Get” your man, but 
“Keep” your man. Bearing ten solid chapters, “Get a Man, Keep a Man” is bound to become 
the book that single and married women alike won’t leave home (or plan for a date, for 
that matter) without. Shei takes you on a journey from start to finish in this instructional 
masterpiece. She takes the “First things First” approach and begins Chapter one with all 
the preliminaries and preparations needed for a successful relationship. This is an 
extremely encouraging and uplifting work that bears a powerful message as the author so 
tenaciously strolls her way point by point through the chapters without apology. Asking 
very daring questions such as “What if your man cheats?”, and “Is he the one?” will 
definitely prevent you from making the biggest mistake of your life, but most importantly 
gear you up for the life and marriage you’ve always dreamed about. This book is the 
answer to all the questions you would like to know regarding keeping him close and you 
have it first hand from the author’s experience. It’s a wonder the book is so profusely and 
profoundly written. Shei is currently enjoying an almost nine-year run of marriage to her 
husband and best friend Drathoven. Ladies If you’re ready for the authenticity of love’s 
principals, purchase this book and have a one on one with Shei Atkins and she will tell you 
exactly how to “Get a Man. And Keep a Man”.
�����. This book is the answer to all the questions you would like to know regarding 
keeping him close and you have it first hand from the author’s experience. It’s a wonder 
the book is so profusely and profoundly written."
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